Wensink, Alison PREM:EX

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX
Sent: April 28, 2020 4:45 PM
To: 'George Chayka'
Subject: RE: Call with the Premier?
HI George

Sorry for the delay. | will endeavor to find a time for you to connect.

Hope you are keeping well.

Amber

From: George Chayka

Sent: April 22, 2020 2:59 PM
To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Cc: Rick LeLacheur

Subject: Call with the Premier?

Good afternoon Amber

Hope that you and your family are safe and well during this crazy time we find ourselves in.

| am writing to see if it might be possible to arrange a call with the Premier, myself and our President Rick LeLacheur to
give him an update on the status of Grey Cup, the BC Lions and the CFL. We are able to work around the Premier’s

schedule to make ourselves available whenever he is free and look forward to connecting.

Thank you for your consideration to the above Amber and look forward to your reply.

Regards,

George Chayka
Vice President of Business

BC LIONS FOOTBALL CLUB
e: gchayka@bclions.com | t: 604 930 5496 | f: 604 634 1176

10605 City Parkway | Surrey BC, V3T 4C8 | Canada

bclions.com

facebook.com/BC.Lions | twitter.com/BClions
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